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Friday, May 26, 2023 

Parent & Carers survey 

  

Dear Parents & Carers, 

  

We would like to give you the opportunity to have your views considered so that the school, 

working in partnership with home, can provide the best education and support for your child/ren. 

 

We value your thoughts on what we are doing well and where we could do even better, so your 

completion of this short survey would be very much appreciated. 

 

Please note that there is a separate survey for the parents of year 11 students as there are 

additional questions linked to revision and exams. 

  

Link to year 7-10 survey 

 

Link to year 11 survey 

  

This survey will be ‘live’ from Friday 26th May and will close on Wednesday 7th June at 09:30am. 

Replies will be treated in the strictest of confidence. 

 

I hope that you enjoy the sunshine during the half-term break.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Longhurst  
Assistant Head 
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